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MT Chapter IAAI 
Scholarship Fund Program 

Guidelines 
 

The Montana Chapter of the International Association of Arson Investigators (IAAI) is dedicated 
to helping active Chapter members by providing additional educational opportunities for our 
fire investigation community. 
 
The purpose of the Montana Chapter IAAI Scholarship Fund is to provide scholarships to 
deserving active Chapter members that are planning to attend the Montana Chapter Annual 
Training Conference (ATC) held May 7-9, 2024, in Great Falls, MT. 
 
The Montana Chapter Scholarship Fund’s will award approximately six (6) scholarships to 
attend the 2024 Montana Chapter ATC. The fund will pay for tuition ONLY for the event. The 
scholarship fund is not designed to cover all the costs of attendance, but rather to offset 
specific costs, which would afford applicants a greater opportunity to attend the training.  
 
Criteria and eligibility (MT Chapter Scholarship Fund applicants) 

 Applicant must be an active/current Montana Chapter member in good standing. 
 Active/current IAAI membership is not required; however, preference may be given to 

IAAI members. 
 Applicant must be able to attend the Montana Chapter ATC in Great Falls, MT.  
 Applicant may not currently be on the Montana Chapter Board of Directors or 

immediately related for this presents a conflict of interest.  
 Applicant will need to submit their application of no more than 1/2 page describing their 

eligibility and a short narrative on why you are applying for the scholarship to attend the 
Montana Chapter IAAI, Training held in Great Falls, MT from May 7-9, 2024.  

 Applicant must submit their application no later than Friday, March 1, 2024.  
 

Successful applicants will be notified by March 15, 2024. Please submit completed applications 
via email to stephen.williams@atf.gov.  
 
Address all questions to stephen.williams@atf.gov or by phone 406-200-2392.  
 

 
 

 


